
OCEANSIDE CITY COUNCIL POLICY 
 

SUBJECT: POLICY NUMBER 100-06 
Requests for Continuance of ADOPTED 8-10-83 
Public Hearings REVISED 12-12-01 
 
 
It is the policy of the City Council that consideration will be given to a request for a 
continuance of a public hearing.  If it is determined to be for a good reason, the 
Council will continue the hearing to a specific date and time. 
 
If the applicant requests the continuance in writing a minimum of one week before 
the meeting, there will be no input and the agenda will so reflect the continuance to 
the new date and time thereby informing the applicant and the public of the new 
time for input.  At the new date and time for the hearing all presentations and public 
input will be received.  If the request for continuance is received after the agenda is 
prepared, at the discretion of the Council, all those appearing to be heard at the 
original hearing may be allowed to speak at that time to prevent any hardship to 
those attending the noticed public hearing. 
 


